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Hi,

This law concerns me greatly.  Have you noticed that anyone who approves of abortion has already been born?

Please make a stand to be a voice for the voiceless.   These tiny children deserve to be protected and heard.

As a mother of three young children my heart breaks to think that Australia is headed towards the worst
 abortion laws in the world.  The least I can do is email someone, somewhere and give these unborn children a
 voice.  Fight for them.  Fight for their right to live.   

With thanks,

Andrea Kahler
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